
Blevins School Board Minutes 

February 14, 2011 

Administration Office 

 

The regular meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order by President Melony Ford 

on Monday, February 14, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. in the Administration Office.  Board members 

present: Tim Estes, Melony Ford, Laura Massey, Carl McGill, Paul Noesser and Richard Snell.  

Others in attendance: Superintendent Billy Lee, Pat Loe, Jeffrey Steed and Lisa Doss.  See 

attached for others present.  Prayer was said by Carl McGill and the pledge was said by all. 

 

Minutes to the January 17, 2011 meeting were approved as presented. 

 

Paul Noesser made a motion for the junior class to hold its prom off campus due to adequate 

space issues.  The motion passed with a 6-0 vote. 

 

A motion was made by Melony Ford for Brandy Myrick to serve as a volunteer softball coach 

for the district.  Motion passed with a vote of 6-0. 

 

Melony Ford made a motion to accept the IT Security Management Plan. The motion passed 

with a 6-0 vote. 

 

Paul Noesser made a motion to renew the contracts of district principals.  The motion passed 

with a vote of 6-0. 

 

A motion was made by Tim Estes to accept the Personnel Policy Committee recommendation to 

make up additional inclement weather days on May 31, 2011, June 1, 2011, and June 2, 2011.  

The motion passed with a vote of 6-0. 

 

Meeting adjourned: 7:37 p.m. 

 

Minutes approved: March 14, 2011 

 

Board President______________________________________________________ 

 

Ex-Officio Financial Officer____________________________________________ 

 


